
Good morning, 
 
I strongly support House Bill H7382.  This bill reduces the current limits on renting & provides badly 
needed housing for URI students, as has been done for decades. 
 
The current Narragansett Town Council continues to harass & antagonize homeowners in the area 
under the guise of wanting more families to move to their town.  They neglect the fact that many 
homeowners have purchased homes that they can rent out during the school year and use themselves 
during the summers and/or retire into once they are able to do so financially.  By restricting their 
property-owner rights, they are are placing undo harm on these homeowners' livelihoods.  Further. it 
will exacerbate the issue of students finding housing.   
 
Please do not allow the voices of a small few (who often leave their houses vacant for half the year) 
destroy the lives & livelihoods of many. 
 
Thank you,  
 
Ariane Famiglietti  
 


